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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

November 1, 1988

MEMORANDUM FOR: Victor Stello, Jr.
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary

SUBJECT; STAFF REQUIREMENTS -PERIODIC BRIEFING BY
TMI-2 ADVISORY PANEL, 11:00 A.M., TUESDAY,
OCTOBER 25, 1988, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE,
MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission met with the Advisory Panel for the
Decontamination of Three Mile Island Unit 2 to discuss
post-defueling monitored storage (PDMS) and future Panel
activities.

Representing the Panel were:

- Arthur E. Morris, Chairman
- Dr. John W. Luetzelschwab
- Elizabeth N. Marshall
- Kenneth L. Miller
- Fredrick S. Rice
- Dr. Gordon E. Robinson
- Joel Roth
- Thomas D. Smithgall
- Niel Wald, M.D.

The Commission requested the Panel to continue to keep the
Commission informed of important issues in conjunction with the
TMI-2 decontamination efforts.

Chairman Zech requested the staff to consider the issues raised
by the Advisory Panel for the Decontamination of Three Mile
Island Unit 2 and to disseminate the thoughts of the Panel to
all involved in the decision making process.
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